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 The newsletter will be circulated to all parents every Friday. Newsletters are also held 
centrally at the School Office and are on the website.

 
FOBS  
 

 
 
Our FOBS team have a new logo! 
Thank you to Abigail Brockwell who 
has kindly written a newsletter for all of 
our parents which is attached. We are 
also going to be using the PTA page, 
on the school website from next week, 
to keep you all up to date on what is 
happening with FOBS. We will also be 
posting some photos on this page of 
the things that FOBS raise money for.  
 
Thank you to FOBS who have agreed 
to donate £200 so that we can buy 
Unicorn Class a lovely new mat to sit 
on.  
 
Clubs  
 
We will be offering two all day sports 
clubs in the half term holiday. These 
will be on Tuesday 13th and 
Wednesday 14th February. For more 
details and to book a place please 
follow the link below or visit the 
Premier Sport website:  
https://family.premier-
education.com/courses?location=great
+bardfield&hol=0&hol=1&eve=0&eve=
1&exc=0&exc=1&day=0&day=1 
 
No Cookery on Tuesday as it is 
Reading Gladiators.  

 
 
Bug Club 
 

 
 
We would like to remind everyone that 
in addition to Times Tables Rockstar 
(and Tapestry for KS1) we have Bug 
Club. Every child has a login and has 
books loaded onto their account. We 
will review this every half term.  
It is a brilliant tool to help your child 
with their reading and comprehension 
skills as it asks them questions as they 
go along.  
 
Changes to School Dinners 
 
Due to wastage we have made some 
changes to Week 3. On Tuesday we 
will now have Macaroni Cheese and 
on Thursday home-made sausage 
rolls.  
 
Cinema Club 
 
This will be for Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 children, next Thursday 1st 
February.  We will be showing Happy 
Feet. The cost will be £2.50 which will 
include a hot dog and a drink. Please 
sign up at reception.  
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Parents Evening 
 
We would like to invite parents and 
carers to parent consultation meetings 
during the week beginning Monday 
26th February. This is for parents only 
and we would ask that children do not  
attend this meeting. More details will 
follow about booking an appointment 
using our online system.  
 
Easter SATS Revision Days 
 
We will be running two revision 
mornings for SATS in the Easter 
Holidays on Monday 9th and Tuesday 
10th April from 9am-12noon. We would 
like as many Year 6 children to attend 
as possible. There will be no cost for 
the sessions.  
 
Governor Vacancy 
 
Parent Governor Election forms were 
sent out to parents last week.  
We have a vacancy on our Governing 
Body and we do hope that you will 
consider making an application. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
 
There will not be a Celebration 
Assembly on Friday 9th February as it 
is a Non Pupil Day. We will have an 
assembly on Thursday 8th at 2.30pm 
when Phoenix Class will show their 
work on The Greeks.  
 
Forthcoming Dates 
 
Teachers met earlier this week and we 
have agreed the following dates for 
this term.  
Friday 26th January  
Dragons to show their work in 
Celebration Assembly 
Tuesday 30th January 
Reading Gladiators 3.15-4.00pm 
Thursday 1st February 
Cinema Club for KS1 3.15-5.00pm 
Friday 2nd February  
Pegasus to show their work in 
Assembly 
Tuesday 6th February 
Cookery 3.15-4.30pm 

Fobs Meeting 7pm 
Thursday 8th February 
Phoenix Class Greek Day 
Phoenix to show their work in 
Assembly 
Friday 9th February 
NON PUPIL DAY 
Monday 12th February 
Half Term Holiday 1 week 
Friday 23rd February  
Interim Annual Reports to go out 
Spring Fling Disco 
Monday 26th February 
Parent Teacher Consultation week 
Sunday 25th March 
Pamper Day 
 
Awards  
 
A huge well done to all of the 
children who have received awards 
this week.  
 
Golden Awards 
Willow Levine, Phoebe Clark, Ewan 
Wachter, Kitty Rubbins, Oliver Willetts, 
Sebastian Venner, Amber Hine, 
Bradley Francis, Skye King, Anysia 
Ledgerton-Wright and Rosie Wells. 
 
Presentation Awards 
Jack (Unicorns), Richard Vaughan 
Eva (Dragons), Sofie Thomson and 
Tamsin Aston 
 
Bookworm Awards 
Jasper Winsborough, Jasmine Neale, 
Henry Winsborough, Stanley Ross and  
Charlotte Rule 
 
Headteacher Award 
Harvey Gilder 
 
On behalf of all of the staff I would like 
to wish everyone a great weekend.  

 

Mrs Kerrell 

 


